
From: Mark Romanoff  
Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 2:57 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Plan Z-9314 
 
Mark Romanoff, 
1786 Hamilton Road, 
N6M1G4 
 
In regards to the Zoning Bylaw Amendment, File Z-9314. 
I reject the change due to, there is enough mixed zoning in the neighbourhood now. 
Plus it would be a shame to change the zoning as it was one of the first properties along 
this stretch of Hamilton Rd. to be created and thus spawning the current zoning. 
I would like to see the property zoning kept as it is, as that will keep as much of the 
original streetscape as possible    
 
On a side note (if allowed). 
There appears to be a double standard in regards to the tree protection zone, which I 
reside in. 
There have been a large amount of trees cut down on this property. 
So is this the norm, some can but other cannot?  
 
Mark and family.      
 


